
For Immediate Release… 

 
Special Christmas Reveals “MCAHN Membership Goodwill Is Changing Lives” 

Thank You! 
 
(Southern Ontario, Canada December 22, 2019) - Did 
you know, MCAHN members contribute to saving and 
improving lives? Thank you! 
 
This Christmas, our association takes pride in 
representing our local area employers through our 
annual community reinvestment and “goodwill” 
stewardship within the communities we work, live and 
play.   
 
Over the past 29 years, the Mechanical Contractors 
Association of Hamilton Niagara has collaborated with 
Hamilton Health Sciences Foundation as our 
'charity of choice'. 2019 reveals our new charitable 

gifts total of $295,395.45 as an annual donation in lieu of Christmas cards have been directed to Health 
Hamilton Health Sciences Foundation (HHSF) on behalf of you, our members. Past collaborations have 
also included the United Association Ontario Provincial Pipe Trades Council, UA Local 67 with generous 
support from MCAHN’s provincial office, the Mechanical Contractors Association Ontario, which introduce 
our impressive total local investment.  
 
Most importantly, thank you to all of our valued members who actively participate in MCAHN events 
throughout the year. As a result, our “Gift of Health” contributions are touching lives by preserving local 
quality healthcare.  Supporting the communities we serve is an integral part of MCAHN. Should you have 
interest to help us continue to support HHSF through the McMaster Children's Hospital Foundation gifts can 
be accepted through the MCAHN member portal, visit www.hamiltonhealth.ca/MCAHN  
 
Our 22nd Annual Mechanical Contractors Association Hamilton Niagara & Electrical Construction 
Association Hamilton “Charity” Golf Classic partnership raised $4,438.55 for the CHML Y108 Children’s 
Fund supporting the Christmas Tree of Hope campaign. Proceeds are raised from tourney admissions, 
sponsorship, and two draws.  
MEET OUR GENEROUS SPONSORS & “Best Action Shots” GOLFERS! 
http://www.mcahamiltonniagara.org/downloads/temp/2019-Golf-Photos.pdf  
 
On behalf our the MCAHN team, we wish you a very Happy Holiday season and a peaceful and prosperous 
New Year! 
For more information, high resolution artwork contact: 
Wanda Heimbecker 
Association Manager, Mechanical Contractors Association Hamilton Niagara 
370 York Blvd, Suite 105 Hamilton, ON Canada L8R 3L1 
Tel: 905.522.1965 Fax: 905.522.2608 
E: manager@mcahamiltonniagara.org http://www.mcahamiltonniagara.org/ 
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